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Comments: Lemon Gulch Trail System #58831 should be shelved. The entire trail system sets in a major mule

deer Winter Range. Mule deer are at 55% of Grizzly Unit objective and this is one of the finest public lands mule

deer habitat that should be left it it's natural state for Wintering Mule Deer, elk and antelope. 

 

If you choose to build the trail our Redmond Chapter of Oregon Hunter's Association will file for wildlife mitigation

dollars to offset the Winter Range stolen by a senseless bike trail.

 

Submitted by John Crafton, Redmond OHA Project manager 12/11/2022


